
 

 

22nd June 2018 
  

Dear Parents/Carers,   
 

Network Choir Performance at RNCM 
 

I’m writing to give you an update on arrangements for the showcase at the Royal Northern 
College of Music (RNCM) on Tuesday 10th July. We will be leaving school at 4:00pm to 
rehearse at the RNCM at 5:00pm. I will keep the children here after school.   
 
We are first to perform at 7:00pm, then the children will be expected to sit in the audience and 
listen to the rest of the performance. Please do not leave at this point as it is very disheartening 
for the other performers to have a reduced audience. 
 
Please provide your child with a packed tea in a disposable bag and a book or something to 
keep them occupied, as there will be a bit of waiting around.  Please note, all electronic items 
are the responsibility of the child and not the school or the RNCM. 
 
After the concert, please come and pick your child up from the foyer of the RNCM. We will not 
be coming back to school. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. The evening promises to be amazing! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Midge Murray 
Music & Performance Lead 
 


